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A45 road closure

As you may be aware there are some major road works taking
place on the A45 commencing 06:00 Thursday 3rd August 2023
until 06:00 Monday 7th August 2023.

Sections of the A45 will be closed while the new bridge will be
implemented. The Windmill Village Hotel will remain open as
normal for the duration. While diversions will be in place, access to
the hotel and its facilities will still be via the normal route. (Please
see the below map and link)

If you are visiting us during this time, please ensure you leave
plenty of time for travel.

t.ly/4qIx9



http://t.ly/4qlX9

